
CITY OF WESTMINSTER 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
WESTMINSTER WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING at its meeting of Wednesday, April 
28, 2021 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the Council 
Chambers at the Westminster Civic Center, 8200 Westminster Boulevard, Westminster, 
California, or via teleconference/web conference pursuant to State of California Executive 
Order N-29-20, on the following item: 
 

SPRING 2021 WEED ABATEMENT 
 

The public hearing is to consider the abatement of weeds growing upon parkways, 
sidewalks, and private property, at which time objections of property owners liable to be 
assessed for the abatement will be heard and given due consideration. 
 
For more information, please contact Jake Ngo, Interim Public Works Director at (714) 
548-3691 or JNgo@westminster-ca.gov. 
 

Christine Cordon, City Clerk of the City of Westminster 
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